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Summary 
The Committee reviewed how the changing global context is affecting processes and prospects of graduation from the 
least developed country category. It found that global shocks and their interplay with domestic factors are posing 
significant challenges to countries already graduating, and dimming the graduation prospects of many remaining least 
developed countries. Current international support for graduation processes is insufficient. While noting a need to 
redesign international support measures for least developed countries in general, the Committee also calls specifically for 







this work, the Committee will undertake a review of the least developed country criteria and the application procedures for 
the upcoming triennial reviews, to be adopted at the 2026 Plenary. It will report its findings and conclusions in its reports to 
the Council in 2025 and 2026. 


